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The Golden Way and The Grove 
Shopping Centre Access Junction  
Pedestrian Improvements  
Commencement of works notice 

                   

 

 

This project is one of eight locations identified across 
South Australia for upgrade as part of a broader strategy to 
improve road safety for all pedestrians but in particular 
children walking to and from school.  

What’s happening 
We are upgrading the junction of The Golden Way with The Grove 
Shopping Centre access, Golden Grove. This project will improve 
pedestrian safety, particularly for pedestrians accessing Gleeson 
College, Golden Grove High School and Pedare Christian College.  

The project will include:  

• Addition of a left turn lane within the traffic signals (removal of 
the left slip lane) allowing pedestrians to cross without 
needing to wait at a traffic island.   

• Upgraded lighting to improve visibility.  
• Upgraded pedestrian ramps to improve safety and 

accessibility (including around Tenison Place and The Golden 
Way junction). 

• Minor pavement upgrades.   
• Drainage improvements. 

 

Please see concept map overleaf.  

 

When 
Wednesday, 30 October 2024 
to January 2025, weather 
permitting  

Hours of work 
Day Works  

Monday to Saturday  
8am to 5pm  

Night Works  
Sunday to Thursday  
7pm to 6am  

Where 
The Golden Way junction 
with The Grove Shopping 
Centre access, Golden 
Grove and  The Golden 
Way junction with Tenison 
Place.  

More information 
Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

We are improving pedestrian safety on 
The Golden Way in Golden Grove 
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How this affects you 
The Golden Way will remain open to traffic at all times during the works and access to The Grove 
Shopping Centre will be maintained.  

To reduce traffic impacts the majority of works will be undertaken at night. Day works will be undertaken 
intermittently as required for the duration of the project.  

To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be in place during working hours. Please plan 
your trips and follow the direction of on-site traffic controllers. Speed restrictions will remain in place 
outside of working hours until all works are completed.  

Traffic management will be carefully coordinated between these works and the ongoing upgrades to The 
Grove Way, Atlantis Drive and Aeolian Drive, and The Grove Way and The Golden Way intersections to 
minimise impacts as much as practically possible.  

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious, some areas might have limited access for safety. Onsite 
signage will be in place to guide you to alternative routes. 

Some property access may be temporarily impacted during the night works, but we will do our best to 
maintain access to businesses in the area. The project team will contact affected property owners, 
residents, and businesses directly in advance. 

Access to buses will be maintained, however, please check the latest updates on scheduled services at 
adelaidemetro.com.au 

The Golden Way and The Grove Shopping Centre access junction pedestrian upgrade will be 
completed in time for the start of the new school term in late January 2025. 

The Golden Way and The Grove Shopping Centre 
access junction upgrade concept map  
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